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To all of our wonderful Saint Gregory’s families, 

May I take this opportunity to thank each and every one of you, for your 

tremendous support - particularly this half-term which, as we know, has 

had its challenges. 

When asked by our Chair of Governors, Dr Paul Leff, to temporarily take 

on the leadership of our school, I did so without hesitation. However, 

the ongoing support and encouragement I have received from parents, 

staff and governors over the last five weeks has been invaluable to me. 

From the bottom of my heart, I thank you all. 

Furthermore, to our wonderful children - you are the reason I come to 

school everyday. I am so proud of the kind, caring and resilient charac-

ters of all of you. I wish you all, the best Christmas ever! 

As the year now draws to a close, it is often a time of thought and reflec-

tion … words that have been said, things that have happened, journeys 

that have been taken. Whatever is on your minds at this time of year, I 

hope you can all still enjoy the most wonderful Christmastime with fami-

ly and friends. 2023 will be a fresh start of new beginnings in many ways 

and my only hope is that the year to come is a happy one for everybody. 

With my very best wishes to all of you at this special time of 

year. May your Christmas be merry, bright and peaceful. 

With my kindest regards always. 

Your Deputy Head, 

Mrs Lisa Crook 

Merry Christmas - God Bless. x 

No birthdays this week :( 
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MOBILE NUMBER 

07707 150526 

Merry Christmas! 

https://www.facebook.com/Stgregorysprimaryschool
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SPORTS, CLASS & OTHER NEWS  

               Attendance  Lateness 

Class 1           76.7%          2 

Class 2           76.7%          5 

Class 3          92.7%           3 

 

 

THIS WEEK CLASS FOUR ARE 

THE “SUPADUPAS” 

 

Wishing everyone a very merry Christmas! 
 
PTA Chairperson vacancy - please get in touch if you’re 
interested. 
 
Christmas Raffle and Tombola - Over £1800 raised, with 
£900 going to our PTA!! Special thanks to Liz Murphy for 
organising and to everyone for their generosity! 
 
School Disco and Xmas jumper day - thank you for your 
donations! 
Easy fundraising -We’re doing great!  Don’t forget to raise 
donations when online shopping in the January sales. ;) 

 

 

 

 

This week we have been doing Christmas activities this 

week and doing Christmas Cross words and making Christ-

mas Trees out of paper. 

At our Christmas disco we danced and used rattlers! 

We have been talking about Jesus and Mary and Joseph in 

RE and how Mary got her baby, that the angel came to tell 

her.  

By Neymar K, Blaize S & Jacob W 

 

 

 

We did our Nativity which was very embarrassing 

and loud! 

Today we are making lots of Christmas crafts, 

cards and dangly reindeers and Christmas code 

cracking. 

In maths we did multiples of 3 and 6. 

In literacy we wrote a poem about the Seashore 

based on the poem by John Foster about sea-

shells. 

By Daniel W & Bruno A 

 

 

 

This week we made PowerPoints about the story of the Nativity. 

We are also learning about Greek Gods—there are 3 primary 

gods, Hades, Poseidon and Zeus we also made posters. 

In maths we are learning imperial and metric measurements. 

By Isabel McM 

 


